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MEMORANDUM MEASURE 24 002 JL’Q/
TO: i TOWN COUNCIL %"\J‘Q -r ﬂ
FROM: MICHAEL MOLISSE, TOWN COUNCIL PRESIDENT
SUBJECT: REAPPOINTMENT AS ASSISTANT TOWN CLERK-LEE HULTIN
DATE: 4 JANUARY 2024
CC: KATHY DEREE

In accordance with Section 2-8(b) of the Weymouth Town Charter, I submit for your review and
approval the name of Lee Hultin of 104 Mount Vernon Road West, for reappointment as the

Assistant Town Clerk.
She will serve a term of 3 (three) years.

Thank you and please contact me if you have any questions.
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